
 

 

         

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
                             RENOVATIONS AT RUSAPE OFFICE 

 
The Commissioner Domestic Taxes wishes to notify our valued taxpayers and the public that the ZIMRA Rusape 

office will be undergoing renovations during the period 2 - 15 APRIL 2024. During this period, service will still 

be available at the temporary offices located at the back of the same office at the NSSA building. The temporary 

offices are accessible through the existing main office. For any further enquiries, kindly contact the office   

through landline 0252051761 or cell number 0712667811. 

 
 
 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
Public Notice No 24/2024, issued on 03/04/2024. 

 
 

 


